










A review into the procurement of a new website identified significant weaknesses in internal control during 2022/23 because the financial 
regulations underpinned by the Procurement and Contracts Policy had not been fully complied with in terms of evidencing that three 
quotations were sought and reporting the reasons for an emergency order over £5,000 retrospectively to the relevant committee. However, 
the Council answered yes to assertion 2 of the annual governance statement indicating full compliance with financial regulations. The 
Council should ensure that in future the Contracts and Procurement Policy is fully complied with.
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